Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 2:45 PM

To: '‘MacLeod, Carryl G'

Cc: Gilbert, Judy (Judy.Gilbert@ghd.com)

Subject: RE: Chevron 95607 Castro Valley/ ACEH RO350
Carryl,

I've extended the delivery date until January 16™. You can use this email to document the extension should it
be needed.

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: MacLeod, Carryl G [mailto:CMacleod@chevron.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 2:29 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Gilbert, Judy (Judy.Gilbert@ghd.com)

Subject: Chevron 95607 Castro Valley/ ACEH RO350

Mark,

Chevron Environmental Management Company (CEMC), respectfully requests an extension to the Soil Vapor
Investigation report for former Chevron Station 9-5607, which was located at 5269 Crow Canyon Road, Castro Valley,
Alameda County, California. In a letter dated September 22, 2016, Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH)
requested a Soil Vapor Investigation report with a due date of December 2, 2014. On October 31, 2016, we requested
an extension to December 16, 2016 due to more than 1-inch of rain in Castro Valley three days before our scheduled
vapor sampling event per DTSC’s soil gas investigation advisory.

CEMC respectfully requests an extension to January 16, 2017 to allow time to complete the necessary internal reviews
of the data that have been impacted by the holiday schedule.

Kind Regards and Happy Holidays,

Carryl MacLeod
Project Manager
cmacleod@chevron.com

Chevron Environmental Management Company
Marketing Business Unit
6001 Bollinger Canyon Road
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